Daniel Walsh

From: Michael.J. Atkins@essentialenergy.com.au on behalf of
planning.mnc@essentialenergy.com.au

Sent: Monday, 3 August 2015 2:39 PM

Subject: Nambucca Shire Council - Development Application Lot 1 DP1119830 Bellwood Rd

- Nambucca Heads

Hello Daniel,

Essential Energy's submission re Development Application Lot 1 DP1119830 Bellwood Rd - Nambucca Heads.
All electrical reticulation to comply with Essential Energy's Design and Construction Standards.

All applications to be lodged through Essential Energy's NEFC Portal.

Regards
Network Planning MNC
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Essential Energy.
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